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I work Monday to Friday and don't incur any penalty rates. I enjoy accessing all sorts of

food and leisure outlets during my weekends off and appreciate the workers who

provide this service to me and my family. I strongly support that penalty rates continue

to be paid to those who work weekends and shiftwork.
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